
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                    Friday 13th January 2023 

Happy New Year!  The Lent term is always very full and busy.  Just as 
much happens as in the Michaelmas term, but in much less time!  
This is also an important term as we fundraise for Lenten Charities.  

Well done to the Upper Sixth as they reflect on their Mock exams; 
next on the horizon will be GCSE Mocks after February half term.  
Plan the work and work the plan is the advice for these weeks.   

I hope that 2023 will be an immensely positive and productive year  
in which your sons and daughters flourish.   

 Sixth Form taster day – Thursday 19th January     . 
Next Thursday is A-level taster day for our Year 11 pupils and external applicants.  It should be useful for decisions 
about A-level options – and an exciting day.  The great majority of our pupils progress to the Sixth Form, and about 
75 students join from other schools as day students and boarders. Thursday is a home study day for the Lower Sixth.   

 CCF – Call for volunteers      .  
Lancaster Royal Grammar School has a thriving combined cadet force which is run by volunteers.  We require adults 
to assist with the RAF and Navy sections.  No prior military experience is required, just a willingness to help the 
young people.  If you’d like to know more please email David Rowe on drowe@lrgs.org.uk or 07789722086.   

 Burns Night – Saturday 21st January     .  
Last call for tickets for Burns Night in the grand setting of the Ashton Hall in Dalton Square – our first 
since January 2020!  The evening includes a Scottish piper, Address to the Haggis, and a three course 
dinner with ceilidh. Tickets are on Wisepay at £50 per head, with all proceeds to the Friends of LRGS.   

 Dates for diaries     . 
Tuesday 17th January  Year 8 Parents’ evening 
Wednesday 18th January Friends Committee meeting 7pm (Grab and Go) - all welcome! 
Thursday 19th January  Sixth Form taster day 
Friday 20th January   Non-uniform day for Lenten Charities 
Friday 27th January   Careers Fair – all year groups 

With very best wishes for the term ahead ∼ Dr C.J. Pyle                            @LRGSLancaster 

    
Science Club                 Combined Cadet Force              District Cross Country 

 
Year 7 Geography 

 School Rebuilding Programme     . 
As announced on the final day of last term, we are delighted to have been 
successful in our application to the School Rebuilding Programme.  This 
programme undertakes large-scale refurbishment and rebuilding, and will 
bring major investment to our varied and distinctive site.  We will keep 
you updated as we receive details of its scope and timings.    
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